SRI Alumni Association – Membership Renewal

srialumni.org

333 Ravenswood Ave, AC-108, Menlo Park, CA 94025 | Email: steering@srialumni.org

Dear Alumnus/Alumna of SRI International, Xerox PARC or Sarnoff Labs.

We invite you to **renew your membership** in the SRI Alumni Association and stay connected with SRI and with your friends and colleagues. Alumni Association members enjoy many activities and services, including:

- **Alumni Association Newsletter**—Published and emailed three times a year, giving news about SRI programs, Alumni Association activities, and individual members. See past issues at srialumni.org.
- Membership Directory—A directory of alumni contact information emailed to association members annually.
- Mailing List & Linkedin—Alumni mailing list and LinkedIn.com group where news and events are announced.
- Annual Reunion Meeting—A catered event at SRI that provides an opportunity for
 - Socializing with other Alumni Association members
 - Viewing the Alumni Hall of Fame Induction ceremony
 - Hearing a speaker, often SRI's CEO, describe an important SRI project or organizational development
- **Spring Fling**—A catered picnic or visit to a Bay Area point of interest; past trips have been to the Computer History Museum, SLAC, NASA-Ames, and the California Academy of Sciences.
- **SRI Archives**—The association stores important areas of SRI's history, including photographic archives.

To renew, please return the form below with your \$25 annual dues per person. If your contact information has changed, please let us know. Within the U.S., send a check payable to SRI Alumni Association. Outside the U.S., please send US \$25 in cash, to avoid currency conversion costs. Questions? Email steering@srialumni.org.

Publish Address: Yes No | Publish Email: Yes No | Publish Phone: Yes No